
         

 
 

For the Joys of Senior Living 
Innovative. Engaging. Enlivening. 

Totally Captivating. 
 

            November 17, 2020  
Dear Residents and Family Members, 
 
I am undoubtedly sure that you have been paying as close of attention to the rising COVID cases 
in the state as we have.  While alarming, we are grateful that the systems that we have 
implemented continue to work.   
 
With that being said, we will be adhering to the latest requirements from the state.  This will 
cause us to return to meal delivery and no group activities over the next three weeks, effective 
Wednesday, November 18.  We will continue to provide weekly activity packets for all residents 
and are adding additional streaming services to Caremerge.     
  
Community wide COVID testing will be scheduled for the week after Thanksgiving for all 
residents and team members.  As always, please wear your masks and be cautious when leaving 
the community.  This is extremely important over the next week if you are attending a 
Thanksgiving holiday dinner with family.  We kindly ask that you quarantine at least until we 
receive your test results back after leaving the community for a family get together.  If at all 
possible, open up a door or window in your home to allow for fresh air and ventilation.   
  
Package drop off stations remain available for anyone that would like to drop off supplies to their 
loved ones.  Please contact the concierge if you would like to schedule a drop off.   
 
All caregivers and support staff MUST come through the main entrance of the community so 
they can complete the guest log and have their temperature taken.   
 
We thank you for your patience and support.  We know that this has been a long road, but there 
seems to be some light at the end of the tunnel.  We will all work together to get through this 
holiday season happy and healthy.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Adam Snyder 
Vice President, All Seasons Senior Living 


